
 

News Release 
2107 Wilson Blvd., Suite 600, Arlington, VA 22201 

703.243.6111   |  www.nmpf.org 

“Connecting Cows, Cooperatives, Capitol Hill, and Consumers” 

 
 

 
  
 
 
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE Christopher Galen 
Tuesday, April 18, 2017  (703) 243-6111 ext. 356 
 CGalen@nmpf.org 
     

NMPF Statement on President Trump’s Comments on Dairy Trade Dispute with Canada 
From Jim Mulhern, President and CEO, NMPF 

 
ARLINGTON, VA – “We thank President Donald Trump for speaking out today in Wisconsin against the 
harmful pricing policy Canada implemented in an effort to stifle competition with the United States. 
We have repeatedly stressed that trade must be fair and that all countries should be held accountable 
when they break the rules. Canada’s repeated disregard for its dairy trade commitments to the United 
States has left American dairy farmers enduring the severe and unfair consequences. 
 
“America’s dairy farmers will continue to work with the Trump Administration, Speaker Paul Ryan and 
other congressional leaders, Wisconsin Gov. Scott Walker, as well as elected officials across the country 
to resolve this issue as soon as possible. We outlined the issue for the Trump Administration in a letter 
we sent last Thursday to the White House.”  
 

### 
 
The National Milk Producers Federation (NMPF), based in Arlington, VA, develops and carries out policies that advance the 
well-being of dairy producers and the cooperatives they own. The members of NMPF’s cooperatives produce the majority 
of the U.S. milk supply, making NMPF the voice of dairy producers on Capitol Hill and with government agencies. For more 
on NMPF’s activities, visit our website at www.nmpf.org. 
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